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Rotary Clubs of Sale/Sale Central www.rotaryclubofsale.org.au 

Rotary District  9820 
Incorporated 

 

Last Meeting: 
¶ Chairman:  Lyndon Webb  

¶ Sergeant: Daniel Smolenaars   

¶ Guest Speakers:  Wendy Phelan/Trent Fairweather 

¶ Guests: Gregor Mc Naughton, Danny Phelan 
 

 
Tuesday April 09 
Scouting in Sale 

Wendy Phelan/Trent Fairweather 

6.00  for 6.15pm.  
Greyhounds 

 
 
 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                             Chairman Lyndon with guest speakers Wendy Phelan and Trent Fairweather 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofsale.org.au/


 

April 28, 2.00pm,  Rotary Club of Sale exclusive Water Tower visit 

hosted by Peter Synan. Members available are urged to attend. 
.                                                                    

 



 

Presidentôs Announcements:  
 

¶ President Raj welcomed everyone and invited Shae Wilson and John Castle to present a 5 minute biography 

in our getting to know you series: 

Shae:  

¶ Husband Ben and mother of three. 

¶ Mental Health Nurse working in a variety of settings including Ballarat, Royal Melbourne, Traralgon, 

Opal Aged Care, Mason House and currently Ingles Medical. 

¶ Travelled overseas post studies 

¶ Loves fishing 

¶ Prime mover for our Community Garden Project. 

¶ Currently living in Cobains. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Shae Wilson with Alan and Don 

        John Castle 

John: 

¶ Wife Pam 2 kids and 3.6 grandkids 

¶ Retired 3 times from financial services industry 

¶ Currently in hospitality at Mr. Raymond 

¶ Worked for AMP 

¶ 5 years in the Navy 

¶ Sometime Sergeant 

¶ Editorôs note: Terrific Sale Apexian a lifetime ago ï great grounding for Rotary. 

 

¶ Philip Davis again briefed members on the current state of our drought relief projects to support 

local farmers. Vouchers funding of $50,000.00 from District 9800 for local trading stores approved 

for  farmers in dire need. 100 women farmers to attend Lardner Farm World. We will supply busses 

which have been organised for 11th and 13th April leaving  at 8.00am from the Woolworths carpark. 

Volunteers were forthcoming to assist on both dates. Volunteers need to be at the carpark by 7.45am on 

both days.  

 



¶ President Raj advised that we will be devoting a meeting to project information  soon so that all 

members will be up to speed on where we are heading as a combined new club into the new year with 

opportunity for members to have input and make suggestions.  

 

Board members and Avenues of Service leaders are encouraged to publish 

plans and current thinking in the bulletin over the next few issues to 

encourage debate and transparency. (Email or hard copy to Rossy anytime): 

mareeandneil@iinet.net.au 

 

 

¶ From Don MacRaild ï Foundation and International Service 

 

¶ Kerry McMillan  circulated a roster for volunteers for the Canal Sunday Market on April 21 barbeque with 

proceeds of $1000.00 to go to Monday Tucker. Stay tunedé 

 

 



Guest Speakers:  

Chairman Lyndon introduced our Guest speakers Acting District Commissioner Wendy Phelan and Deputy 

Commissioner Trent Fairweather.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Wendy and Trent with President Raj 

 

Wendy outlined her distinguished career in the scouting movement starting as a parent helper and following her own 

kids through Joeys, Cubs and Scouts and training for the various roles along the path to her current senior role. She was 

thrilled to receive her Paul Harris Fellow award nominated by the Club last Rotary year. She has received many awards, 

done many things and made many friends because of her scouting involvement since becoming a Cub leader in 2000. 

 

Trent , a 16 year local and former publican of the Star Hotel, outlined the remarkable advances made locally in Scouting 

since Wendy took the helm: 

¶ 500 new youth participants ï 82% growth over 10 years 

¶ 57% increase in trained leaders 

¶ 34 registered parent helpers 

Trent also outlined the wonderful opportunities available to young people with a wide variety of outdoor activities with 

mobile devices banned! Snow camps, environmental programs, aviation, sailing + the core values of scouting activities 

ï badges, knots etc in the hall. 

A highlight for Trent this year will be leading a local contingent of 5 to a NZ camp with others from all over Australia. 

 

President Raj thanked Wendy and Trent with a small memento of their visit . 



Members are pleased to know that the bar with be open upstairs before, during 
and after the meeting each week. Cash only for table service. 

Coffee machine at the upstairs bar ς free!!!!  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


